
NOTICE OF 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

TOWN OF CHESTER

Emergency Watershed Program – Engineering Services

The Town of Chester is requesting proposals to complete 
designs and provide bid and construction oversight for ten 
pre-approved watershed protection projects.  This project 
is funded through the U.S. Department of Agriculture’s 
Natural Resources Conservation Service who administers 
the Emergency Watershed Protection Program.     
Please contact the Chester Town Office to obtain a full copy 
of the Request for Proposal.  

All bids are due no later than April 26, 2024 at 4:00 p.m and 
should be sent via email to Julie.hance@chestervt.gov with 
subject line “Chester EWP Proposal”.  


